
  
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 30 November 2020   

 

GEP CHRISTMAS CARD COMPETITION WINNER! 

Guildford Education Partnership (GEP) recently ran 

a competition for students across all GEP schools to 

design their Christmas card for 2020. We were 

delighted to hear that the winning design came from 

a Fullbrook student. Please join us in congratulating 

Ella A-B from Year 8 for her fantastic creation 

(pictured).  

Gabby Sutton from GEP shared the good news with Mr Simmonds this 

week, commenting; “GEP would like to congratulate Ella wholeheartedly for her 

beautiful design.  Our Education Director will come over to Fullbrook to present 

Ella with her prize.”  

The contest continues at Fullbrook, as there is still the House Competition 

to be judged. The House Team is currently reviewing the mountain of 

entries and will be selecting a winner soon along with adding on those 

crucial house points! 

“Just because a man lacks the use of his eyes doesn’t 

mean he lacks vision.” Stevie Wonder 

NEW STUDENT CODE OF CONDUCT – THE 1ST WEEK 

Last week we shared a snapshot of how the school had responded to our 

new Code of Conduct and within 48 hours it was clear that this policy 

change was going to be a positive one for students and staff.  Now that we 

have completed a full week under the new code, the difference is nothing 

short of phenomenal. See page 3 of the newsletter for a summary showing  

which Mr Stent shared with students in a school-wide assembly just how 

well the week went. 

DECEMBER READING LIST 

Our reading list for December is linked to International Day of Persons 

with Disabilities, which was on Thursday 3 December.  The list offers a good 

range of stories about people with physical & mental disabilities; and how 

we can celebrate those differences and disabilities. Click here to find out 

more. 

CHRISTMAS TREE 

OFFER EXTENDED! 

 

Christmas Tree Express have 

now extended their offer 

until 13 December which 

means you have longer to 

get £5 off a real Christmas 

tree and raise money which 

will go towards the 

Fullbrook Young Minds fund.  

 

Click here and remember 

to use the code FBROOK to 

place your order while 

stocks last. 

Once all the orders have 

been fulfilled we will receive 

an update on how much has 

been raised so we can share 

the total with you. 

 

 
 

http://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/monthly-reading-lists/
http://www.christmastreeexpress.co.uk/


SCIENCE STOOL FUNDRAISING UPDATE 

The Fullbrook community continues to blow us away 

with their generosity and support for our Parent Voice 

fundraising initiative. We are almost half way to our goal 

including Gift Aid top up, and it means that our Premises 

team will be able to submit an order for the first 4 

Science laboratories. 

If you would like to help support the purchase of the 

new stools, you can do this via the Fullbrook Donate 

platform: or text FBPV to 70191 to give £10.   

Suggested donations are £32.50* (which will buy a stool 

for the science lab, not your individual child) but any amount you can donate 

to support this initiative will be hugely appreciated. *The unit price may 

decrease depending on how many stools are ordered 

On behalf of Fullbrook and the Parent Voice we are so incredibly grateful for 

everything you have done so far.  

DO YOUR BIT FOR THE ENVIRONMENT 

A member of the Fullbrook community has contacted us regarding an 

environmental and health concern relating to cars waiting to collect 

students in the local area. Please be mindful of not sitting with the engine 

running for lengthy periods while you wait for your children, as this creates 

polluted air that students have to walk through. It also has an impact on the 

wider environment. Many thanks. 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 7 December – 

Wednesday 16 December 
Year 11 Mock Exams 

Thursday 17 December End of term (early finish for students) 

Friday 18 December  INSET Day 

Monday 4 January INSET DAY 

Tuesday 5 January  Start of term (all students in school) 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us 

via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols to view the 

Fullbrook Facebook & Twitter pages. 

 

 

http://easydonate.org/FBPV
http://easydonate.org/FBPV
mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.facebook.com/Fullbrook
http://www.twitter.com/FullbrookSchool


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


